
 

 

Donor Wall of Appreciation 
 

Our donors mean everything to us!  The Woman’s Club of Raleigh thanks the 

following individuals for their generous support of the Capital Campaign to date. 

 

Sara Brower   Martha Keravuori  Barbara Sawyer 

Beverly Shearon   Pat Davis   Pat Witt 

Vicky Langley   Barbara Hocutt   Pat Reed 

Dr. Linda Little   Lynn Wiss   Ellen Blair 

Pat Humphrey-Kloes  Tamara Waller   Anonymous 

 

 Berrien Community Foundation 
 The International Outreach CSP 
 

 

 

 In Memoriam Donations   In Honor Of Donations 

 Pat Reed in Memory of Karen Haire 
 Pat Reed in Memory of Mary Cates 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
         As of 7/31/2018 

               


